
 

Swanmore C.E. (Aided) Primary School 
 
                                                                     16th January 2024 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

As part of our ongoing work to develop the support of our pupils with special educational needs and 

disabilities, as well as their families, we would like to invite you to another coffee afternoon for 

parents of children who are on the SEND register. This will take place at 2:45pm on Thursday, 25th 

January. 

The session will be run by myself and Bobbie Branson who is the local authority governor linked to 

our school.  Bobbie has an overview of the SEND provision, therefore it will be a useful opportunity 

for her to understand your views more clearly in order to help develop the support that we offer and 

also give you an opportunity to ask any questions that you may have.  It is also an opportunity for 

you to meet with other parents of children with SEND and to share information.  The hope is that 

this will enable parents to support each other with any challenges that they have, as you often find 

that someone else has been struggling with the same challenges and may have found some 

successful solutions.  We hope that it will be a good forum to also problem solve and share ideas 

alongside getting to know you better and further develop our support.   

If you would like to join us for the coffee afternoon, please complete and return the reply slip by 

Monday, 22nd January so that we have an idea of how many people to expect. 

If there is anything that you are concerned about or would like to speak to me directly outside of 

these times, then please do not hesitate to contact me either via phone or email, or through your 

child’s class teacher. 

senco@swanmore-pri.hants.sch.uk 

01489 894555 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Katherine Burdett 

Inclusion Lead (including SENCO) 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

SEND COFFEE AFTERNOON  

THURSDAY, 25TH JANUARY at 2:45pm 

 

Child’s name ……………………………………………………………………… Class …………… 

 

I am planning to attend the coffee afternoon  

 

Number of people …………… 

mailto:senco@swanmore-pri.hants.sch.uk

